Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 7:27 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 05/19/2022 7:27 pm

Response #: 100

Submitter ID: 47762

IP address: 24.17.81.239

Time to complete: 3 min., 25 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1
1. (o) Echo Lake
2. (o) No Response Needed
3. Echo lake resident
4, Not answered
5. 5/19/22
6. Mur 70
7. Our city views and trees are already being demolished by these monstrous buildings. Bringing in hundreds of peoples and cars to an already bloated area. Reject

this, presetve our neighborhood.



Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



